
DEVELOPING COUNTRY NGO DELEGATION ISSUES “CALL FOR
MEMBERSHIP”

The Developing Country NGO Delegation to the Board of the Global Fund is looking for new members for
the period 2017 to 2019. On 21 February, the delegation issued a “call for membership,” inviting
nominations from individuals representing and working with NGOs in the global south.

The length of term is two years, with the possibility of renewal. The closing date for nominations is 17
March. More information is available here.

Read More

http://www.developingngo.org/article.php?page=90
https://aidspan.org/proposed-cuts-to-u-s-foreign-aid-has-the-development-community-very-worried-2/

